
Give Kids A Smile at Cipes Pediatric Dentistry 
 
On February 3rd, 2012 Cipes Pediatric Dentistry will be participating in Give Kids a Smile®.  Give 
Kids A Smile® is a program sponsored by the ADA. The goal of the program is to enhance the 
oral health of children in need. Each year on the first Friday in February, thousands of dental 
teams around the nation provide free oral health care services to children from low-income 
families. 
  
This year Cipes Pediatric Dentistry will be providing dental care to under insured children.  On 
February 3rd we will be providing preventive services at no charge to participants.  Any 
additional needed dental treatment will also be provided at no charge. 
 
Families with children who would benefit from this program should call 860-233-1589 to 
schedule an appointment.   
 
 


